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NMDOT, Mid-Region MPO, FTA and FHWA Will Host 
Public Meeting To Discuss Mid-Region Metropolitan  

Transportation Planning Process 
 
Albuquerque - The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) in partnership with 
the Mid-Region MPO, the Federal Transit Administration, and the Federal Highway 
Administration are conducting a review of the Mid-Region Metropolitan Transportation Planning 
Process on Monday April 7th, 2014 through Thursday April 9th, 2014.  An open public meeting 
concerning your views on the transportation planning process in the Mid-Region urban area is 
scheduled for: 
 

Date: Monday April 7th, 2014 
Time:  6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
Place: MRCOG 

Large Conference Room 
809 Copper Avenue NW 
Albuquerque, NM  

 
This public meeting is part of a review that will assess compliance with Federal regulations 
pertaining to the transportation planning process conducted by the Mid-Region Metropolitan 
Planning Organization.  The meeting is a unique opportunity for the public to meet the Federal 
review team and voice their opinions regarding the metropolitan transportation process.   
 
If you are not able to attend the meeting, please address your comments to Rodolfo Monge-
Oviedo at rodolfo.monge-oviedo@dot.gov or: 
 
Federal Highway Administration New Mexico Division 
Attn: Rodolfo Monge-Oviedo 
4001 Office Court Drive, Suite 801 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87507 
 

### 
 

For additional information contact Rodolfo Monge-Oviedo, FHWA-NM at (505) 795-5541. 
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